
Miss Lindh proudly presents the… 

Peek at the Week 
February 21-25, 2020 

 

Reminders: 
o If you have not signed up for, or attended a conference yet, PLEASE do so. 

You can still sign up online for the few openings on still available on Monday, 
February 24, or let me know your availability and we can arrange another 
time to meet. 

 
o Class pictures have arrived and they turned out great! If you ordered one, 

they are coming home in folders today. 
 

o There will be NO SCHOOL on Tuesday, March 3 due to Evergreen being a 
polling/voting site for the primary elections. 

  
 

This week we wil l… 
o Get “back to basics” with a kitchen/house in the pretend center 

 
o Enjoy some time out on the playground after being kept inside due to the 

below zero temperatures 
 

o Continue learning about big feelings by talking about anger – specifically what 
it looks and feels like in others and ourselves. 

 
o Start answering a ‘question of the day’ as part of our arrival routine. We will 

use the ‘data’ to count, compare quantities (Which answer had more? 
Less?), discuss similarities and differences, recognize friends’ names, and 
practice letter identification. 

 
Try it at Home: 

o Help your child to recognize, identify and name each letter in his/her name 
 

o Take time to go on more “hunts” around the house – what shapes can you 
find? How about letters? Can you find numerals too? 

 
o Continue working with your child on zipping their jacket independently 
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